
Sick and Housebound 
LET US HOLD IN PRAYER 

Those who are sick or  
housebound, especially:  

Teresa Crosby 
Ann Dingsdale 

William Donoher 
Beryl Gaskell 
Oliver Gazda 
Vera Green 

Sheila Haigh 
Carol Heath 

Angela Pearlman 
Mary Powell 
Pat Powell 

Kate and Terry Rigby 
Hughie Slavell 

Rita Smith 
Kath Swales 
Nell Taylor 
Aoife White  

May the Lord embrace them 
with His healing love. 

Lately Dead 
PLEASE PRAY FOR THOSE WHO  

HAVE DIED RECENTLY: 
 

Luke Hall  
Carol Ann Lawrenson 

Gillian Lloyd 
Joe Ludden 

Dennis Howard Rhami 
Maureen Sedman 

Eternal rest grant unto them  
O Lord, and let perpetual light  

shine upon them. May they rest in 
peace. Amen. 

Saturday 25th January            VIGIL OF THE THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
St Leo’s 5pm Gillian Lloyd (LD) 
Sunday 26th January  THIRD SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 
St Luke’s       9am Kelly Hollinghurst (A) 
Hospital  11am NHS STAFF & FAMILIES 
Tuesday 28th January Memorial of St Thomas Aquinas 
St Luke’s 9am Joe Ludden (LD); Toby Green (A) 
Wednesday 29th January Weekday in Ordinary Time 
St Luke’s 9am The Elias Family (SI) 
Thursday 30th January Weekday in Ordinary Time 
St Leo’s 9.30am Thomy Thomas (A) 
Friday 31st January Memorial of St John Bosco 
St Luke’s 9am Kathleen Swales (T) 
Saturday 1st February  Weekday in Ordinary Time 

St Luke’s 10am Carol Lawrenson (LD) 
First Saturday Confessions 

                                                VIGIL OF THE PRESENTATION OF THE LORD 
St Leo’s 5pm Luke Hall (LD) 
Sunday 2nd February   FEAST OF THE PRESENTATION OF THE LORD 

St Luke’s   
9am Janet Davies (LD); Joby George (A) 

Talk by Representative of the White Flower Appeal (SPUC) 
10am Preparation for the Sacraments: A New Way of Living 

Hospital  11am NHS STAFF & FAMILIES 

3rd Week of Ordinary Time (Year C)  - MASS TIMES AND INTENTIONS  

 

Anniversaries 

PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR 
PRAYERS 

Joby George 
Tony Green 

Kelly Hollinghurst  
Thomy Thomas 

whose anniversaries occur  
at this time. 

Collection Amounts 
Week beginning 18th January 2025: 
 

The offertory collection for St Leo’s was £162.84. 
For St Luke’s it was £269.45 
 
Thank you for all your contributions. 
 
 

Parish of St Luke The Evangelist  
Shaw Lane, Whiston L35 5AT  

 0151 426 6795   
stluke@rcaol.org.uk 

www.stlukewhiston.org.uk 
Facebook:  Parish of St Luke the Evangelist & St Leo’s    

Whiston, Prescot 

Fr Michael Thompson (Parish Priest)  
Rev. Joseph Morgan (Parish Deacon) 
Judith Aveling (Parish Administrator) 

Please scan QR 
Code with your 

phone to donate 

Holy Rosary after weekday Masses.                                       
Baptisms on Saturdays at 11.00am 

Sacrament of Reconciliation on Saturdays 10.30am—10.50am 

Walsingham Pilgrimage 2025 
Mon. 12th to Thurs. 15th May 
 

Accommodation: Full-board and 
Ensuite bedrooms in Elmham 
House Pilgrim Hotel 
 

Transport: Coach 
 

Cost (FB accommodation + 
Transport): £375—£465 per 
adult 
(£225—£310 if under 13.) 
 

Departure: 9am from St Luke’s 
Prescot on 12/05 
Arrival: 2pm at St Luke’s Prescot on 15/05  
We’re hoping to keep the costs down as much as possi-
ble, but the more people sign up, the cheaper the coach 
travel! Half-board is also an option. There is the possi-
bility that St Luke’s church funds will subsidize some of 
the transport costs. 
 

Please sign up your interest on the list at the back 
of church.  

Baptisms 
We welcome into God’s family of the Church             

Rebecca Obi 
who was baptised at St Luke’s  

on Saturday 25th January 2025. 



Annual Civic Mass - 2 March  

(book tickets now) 

  

The Dean of the Metropolitan Cathedral of 

Christ the King, Liverpool, Monsignor Anthony O’Brien, has pleasure in 

inviting you and your partner/guest to attend the Annual Civic Mass, cele-

brated by Archbishop Malcolm McMahon OP. 
 

The Mass will be on Sunday 2 March 2025 at 11.00am. Light refresh-

ments will be served in the Gibberd Room after Mass. If you are able to 

attend please RSVP to c.hanlon@metcathedral.org.uk   
 

If you would like a Car Park Pass for the Cathedral Car Park please advise 

when accepting the invitation and one will be sent to you via email, subject 

to availability. 

Week of Prayer for Christian Unity,  

Joint service in Liverpool 

mailto:c.hanlon@metcathedral.org.uk

